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Village Green Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 25th October 2017
at 8.00pm in the Hare & Hounds

Minutes


1. Present and apologies
Apologies
Tom Taylor
Martin Timmis
Brenda Marshall

Attending
Phil Heath
Wayne Thomas
Ron Lucas
Alan Williams 
Lisa Gray
Dave Pye

No members of the public were in attendance.

2. Approval of the Minutes of 30th August 2017.

The minutes were approved. 

3. Vintage Tractor Day Update.

The Committee would like to thank Brian Smith for all his hard work on organising the Vintage Tractor Day and his generous donation of £500 to the Village Green Committee funds. The Committee would like to also thank all marshals, volunteers who helped put up the tents, provided food, those who helped with the PA and all helpers on the day.  

4. Bonfire Night

It was agreed that volunteers would meet Monday 30th October, 12pm, to clear the wet area and place any wood on the bonfire (Saturday 4th November). Wayne Thomas and Alan Williams have confirmed, but any further volunteers are welcome. 

It was agreed that Phil Heath, Ron Lucas, Wayne Thomas, possibly Alan Williams (and any other volunteers) would meet at 12pm Friday 3rd November to erect the tents. 

On Saturday 4th at 10.30am volunteers would meet to mark out safety area. 

Sunday 5th 11am volunteers will meet to clear up and take down tents.  Dave Pye agreed to provide the electric supply, an extension cable will be needed. Committee members to also  confirm with those preparing food that they can only have one urn on at a time.
5. Furniture Repairs/Maintenance

The village green picnic table has now reached the end of its useful life. An interest has been expressed by a member of the village to take it over and it was agreed to offer them first refusal on it. 

A new padlock has been purchased for the gate to the village green and will be fitted to the gate once the gate is fixed and after bonfire night. 

Action: Wayne Thomas to fix and repair Jean Dickinsons bench. The handling of memorial benches and their maintenance was discussed and it was agreed this needed further discussion.  

Action: Dave Pye to ask Joe Ford if he could fix the broken part of the gate with his arc welder. 

An issue was raised at the Parish Council by Alan Stone that the dust pile had been diminished. For clarification, it was noted that the Committee had verbally agreed to let both Dave Buswell and Ron Lucas have a small amount of surplus dust in recognition of their valued contributions to the village green. 

6. Paths & Trees

Action: Phil Heath and Ron Lucas to apply Roundup to the path, supplied by Dave Pye.  

Action: Wayne to fix the falling crab apple tree along with the work party on Monday. 

It was noted the new Christmas tree ‘Phil’ was growing well. 


7. Finance.

Alan Williams presented the financial report:

Finance Report – 25th October 2017

For the period 30th August 2017 to 25th October 2017

Balance brought forward from 30/08/17 - £3,441.57
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Income since 30/08/17                                - £931.11
Comprising: 
	Friends of the Green - £150.00
	Gift Aid - £281.11
	Defibrillator Fund Donation - £500.00

Expenditure since 30/08/17                        -£144.40
Comprising:
	Mower – insurance - £144.40
	
Balance as at 25/10/17			  - £4,228.28

8. AOB
None to report

Next Meeting:  Wednesday 28th February 2018
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